February 24, 1949

¥r. Roy Yarbrough

State Uil % Gas Inspector

c/o 0il Comserv-tion Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Roy:

In connection with my letter dated January
25th., regarding clearence by the commission re-the
well located in the NW corner of the SEE of the W
of Sec. 22, Bond SY-137522, dated 12/10/45, alsoc well
located 200 feet SW, of the center of the SEj of the S
of Sec. 22, both located in T. 25, R. 30E, Roossvelt,
County, New Mexico. The last well bond was issued on 4/10/46,
joe. Bond SY-140007, this well was plugged and approved as of
June 25th, 1948,

It would therefore =ppear that the only bond
as yet outhstanding covers the last well No. 4, located
in the SE corner of the SEi of the S¥: of Sec. 22, said Bond
having been approved by the Commissicn as of the
2Eth of June 1942. And as I have not to date made any
definite plan as to the well, said well is still not in
a state of completion,
I am in receipt of o letter from lir. Zchlin,
of B1 Paso, Texasy Agent for the fmerican Zmplecyers Ins
Co, re-the above dated February 22nd. Requesting that
I have the 2bove matters mest the approval of the Commission.
So that we may close the bond obligation.

I, fully avppreciate how busy you are. However I
woould deerly appreciate your early cooperation to this matter.

Jith kindest regards I am
Ao J. Peterman

Origiral to Diek Spurrier 2-25-43,



